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Letter	915b	

This	Is	Not	My	Name	
2022-11-05	

Dear	Yeshua,		

Saturday,	5	November	2022,	8:32AM	
The	following	is	a	copy	of	a	secure	email	I	sent	just	minutes	ago	to	Murray	Morris	and	Dan	Bettle.	

BEGIN	EMAIL:	
Saturday,	November	5th,	2022	at	8:25	AM	
Murray,	

With	my	going	to	a	new	Church,	I	am	using	my	birth	name	of	Charles.	

This	is	due	in	part	to	a	somewhat	recent	phenomenon	of	HR	being	able	to	slip	in	a	word	of	ridicule	at	me	
through	other	Believers,	by	having	them	greet	me	with	the	word	“up”,	right	before	using	the	nick-name	
“Chuck”.		This	turns	my	nick	name	into	sounding	like	“upchuck”,	which	literally	means	"to	vomit”.	

HR	is	then	able	to	use	my	fellow	Christian	to	equate	me	with	vomit.		Someone	will	see	me	and	say	
(something	like)	“What’s	up,	Chuck?”	

This	is	HR	being	able	to	inVluence	Christians	because	they	fail	to	take	every	thought	captive,	BEFORE	it	
activates	their	tongue.	

However,	the	greeting	phrase	of	“what’s	up,	Charles?”	has	no	connection	to	vomit,	nor	can	it	be	made	to	
sound	like	it	does.	

I	actually	began	doing	this	a	year	ago	when	I	started	going	to	Seattle	Revival	Center.	

—Chuck	

P.	S.		It	occurs	to	me	that	one	of	the	reasons	this	can	happen,	is	that	“I	take	the	war	with	me”,	or,	“the	war	
follows	me	around”.		Which	means	that	whatever	HR	elements	are	present,	they	reveal	themselves	by	
attacking	me	with	words	through	others.	

But	this	is	to	their	undoing,	since	it	reveals	their	presence	and	location.		Easy	shots.		ROE3	all	the	way!	
END	EMAIL.	

Blessings…	

R.	C.	Theophilus
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